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2nd November 2021 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

  
After half term, we will be giving all children a set of study books to 

support their learning.  We will use these to set weekly homework in 
reading, maths, grammar and punctuation. 

 
To assist your child in these tasks, we will be holding a homework club 

every Wednesday after school from 3.20 – 4.20pm with the first session 
beginning on Wednesday 10th November.  It is a relaxed environment and 

during the session your child will be able to work alongside a member of 

staff to ask questions they have about their work.   
 

If you would like your child to take part, please fill in the slip below and 
return it to your child’s class teacher. 

 
Thank you for your continuing support in your child’s learning. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Rebecca Hatrick 
Year 6 Lead 

 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

I give permission for my child ________________________________ to 
attend Homework Club every Wednesday from 3.20-4.20pm from 

November 10th onwards. 
 

I would like them to walk home / I will be collecting them from the school 
office at 4.20pm (Please delete as appropriate) 
 

Signed:   ___________________________________________ 

(parent/carer) 

Date:      ___________________________________________ 
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